
 

“A beautiful smile starts with healthy teeth.”  

                                                                                        
                                                                  

 
in Collaboration with 

College of Dentistry & Pharmacy - Buraydah Colleges 
 
Seven Senior Faculty Members and 10 Interns of College of Dentistry & Pharmacy -
Buraydah Colleges conducted a Dental Hygiene Awareness Campaign on 23rd October 2023 

in the school as pert of their Community Service Program. The Team visited our school with 
loads of Knowledge, Gifts and Affection. The Principal, Mr. Laurance Verghese welcomed 

the guests and students.  

 

 
 



 
The Community Program was conducted by the following Faculty Members:  
Dr. Shaima M. Saeed Ata, Dr. Cheshta Walia, Dr. Md. Nasir K Inamdar, Dr. Mohammed 

Rashid, Dr. Wamiq Musheer @ Dr. Sudip Roy 
There were 10 Interns in the forefront for conducting the activities.  

The dental hygiene awareness presentation put up by an Intern was very informative and 
thought provoking. It covered all the important parameters of dental hygiene and highlighted 
the importance of regular dental checkup. 

  
 

 



 
The wonderful Presentation was followed by the Question - Answer session. Students were asked 
questions and they all received gifts for the correct responses. Students also asked doubts to the 
panelists. It was a lively interaction liked by all the participants.  

   

         

         
 

 



 

 
Doctors and Interns did dental screening of 57 Students and handed over gifts to 
motivate the children.  

     

 

  
       



Gratitude from all the stakeholders of iisb 
“We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give.” 

 

  

 



Live Moments …… 

 

 
We express our profound appreciation and gratitude to Dr Majid Ganaie - Vice 
Dean, the Faculty Members and the Interns of College of Dentistry and Pharmacy 
under the umbrella of the Buraydah Colleges – Al Qassim for the Dental Hygiene 
Awareness Campaign!  
We appreciate the Parents of grade 5 and 6 who consented for the participation of their wards. 

We extent special gratitude to the Chairman and Members of School Managing Committee for 

sanctioning the event and inexorable support and guidance. 

“Coming together is a beginning, staying together is progress, and working together is success.” 

Appreciate the Teachers and Students for their efforts in making the event a grand 

success! 


